
 
Byelaw & Permitting Sub-Committee meeting August 17th 2017  

 
Agenda Item 4 – Actions from the last Meeting on 15th May 2017 
 
Update from the Chief Officer 
 
6 ii Discussions with Cornwall IFCA 
 
On 3rd July the Chief Officer spoke with the CO at Cornwall IFCA with regard to starting talks 
on a possible Section 167 agreement with regard to the boundary between the two IFCAs in 
the Tamar and Plymouth Sound. 
 
Discussions have also taken place by phone since the initial meeting and a letter confirming 
the request in more detail will be sent to Cornwall IFCA starting a more formal discussion 
between the IFCAs. 


